
 
 

February 21, 2011 

 

Mr. & Mrs. Kurt Kondrich and Family 

640 Aljo Drive 

Pittsburgh, PA  15241-2011 

Via Email to kkondrich@eiskids.com  
 

Dear Kurt, Margie, Nolan and Chloe: 

 

 It is my honor to inform you that following the unanimous vote of the board of directors 

of the Pennsylvania Pro-Life Federation, you have been chosen to receive the                          

2011 Pennsylvania Pro-Life Leadership Award.  This award is a tangible recognition of the 

pro-life leadership you have all displayed in helping so many people understand the preciousness 

of every human life, including the lives of those who have what many consider to be disabilities.  

You have reached so many with a positive message that these lives are special and must be 

protected and defended at all costs. 

  

 The award will be presented to you, during the statewide 2011 Celebrate Life Banquet 

in Pittsburgh on Tuesday evening, October 11, 2011.  You are invited to meet Senator Santorum 

at 5:30 p.m.  Dinner will begin promptly at 6:30 p.m. and end by 9:00 p.m. This is the premier 

fundraising event of the year to benefit the work of the Pennsylvania Pro-Life Federation 

Education Fund.  We expect about 600 pro-lifers from across the Commonwealth.   

 

 Our keynote speaker will be former U.S. Senator Rick Santorum.  We are honored that 

Senator Santorum will share the evening with us.  I expect that he will give us an update on the 

efforts of his family to continue to fight for the life of their little daughter, Bella.  Surely 

attendees at the banquet will see through his witness and yours that every life is worth fighting 

for!  By the way, he and his wife, Karen, were the recipients of the 2007 Pennsylvania Pro-Life 

Leadership Award which was presented to them in historic Valley Forge, Pennsylvania. 

 

 In order that we may make appropriate arrangements, please complete the attached 

Response Form and return it as soon as possible.  Please feel free to inform your family, friends 

and contacts of this award.  We hope to have registration materials on our website at 

www.paprolife.org soon.  We welcome individual registrations and sponsor registrations. 

 

 Again, congratulations!  I look forward to seeing you all at the banquet! 

 

      Sincerely for LIFE, 

      -Michael Ciccocioppo 
      Michael Ciccocioppo 

      Executive Director 
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